
Adelaide, Australia 

We give thanks for young people who recently served alongside the Lutheran 

Church of Australia as part 

of the ELCA Young 

Adults in Global Mission 

program; the Rev. Kim 

Crawford and Rev. Henry 

Martinez, who had been 

YAGM country 

coordinators; and the Rev. 

Sara Bishop, ELCA 

missionary serving in 

parish ministry. The 

YAGM program is suspended right now due to covid. The situation is being 

closely monitored and the ELCA hopes to resume the program in 2022. 

https://www.elca.org/Our-Work/Global-Mission/Young-Adults-in-Global-Mission
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